
March 6, 2017 
East View Cemetery 

P.O. Box 3572 
Lilburn, Georgia 30048-3572 

Website: eastviewcemetery.org 
 

   Our brief winter hiatus from Saturday workdays has now come to an end, and it is time to 
resume our workday schedule of the second Saturday of every month starting at 10:00 A.M. and 
ending about 3 P.M.   Snacks and water will be provided in the workhouse, and there are many 
tools on hand, or you may bring your own from home.   Most of us just find a niche where we are 
comfortable, be it raking, cutting, pruning or just sweeping debris from around the tombstones.  
There’s always a lot of socializing and catching up.  Everyone is welcome including children and 
grandchildren.  Your donations pay for the grass cutting and tree trimming which must be done by 
a professional crew, but it still leaves lots of finishing touches to be done.  Shrubbery has been 
purchased to landscape the work building on Fourth Avenue but the labor to install the shrubs will 
be done by our members.  It is an ongoing labor of love.  Hope to see you there on Saturday, March 
11th. 
 
   Our annual plant sale will take place on April 22, 2017 at the cemetery.   President Snipes will 
bring a canopy (open tent).   Please call Jean Baldwin if you have another one you can bring as we 
might need it.  This will be our 4th year and we have raised over $1,000 for cemetery upkeep during 
the past three years.  Please bring young plants from your gardens in any type of containers you 
have and label them with a piece of tape.  All plant donations will be welcome, and we could use a 
few people to man the tents.  It’s really a lot of fun and we meet many of the neighbors who look 
forward to it each year.  If you plan to come and help, bring a folding chair. 
 
 
   Saturday, May 13, is Remembrance Day.  Bring a snack and a chair and visit with the other 
association members  who are remembering their loved ones.  If you have some old pictures or 
other memorabilia of your family members, we would love to put them in the scrap book.  Our 
scrap book is filling up nicely, and it is so enjoyable to see the pictures, read old newspaper articles, 
and remember the Atlanta area where many of us grew up. It is worth a trip to see the old homes 
and bungaloesy  around East Lake, Kirkwood, and Decatur, which have been lovingly restored. 
 
Please send donations to:    Please send changes of address to:  
     East View Cemetery Association       Mrs. Jean Baldwin 
     P.O. Box 3572         2232 Timber Lane 
     Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572                    Snellville, Ga. 30078 
 
Association officers are: 
     Duggan Snipes, President,   678-908-1613 
     Jean Baldwin, Secretary,    678-758-0208 
     Joyce Cameron, Treasurer    770-923-1674 
 
 
 
East View Cemetery Association is a  501 C (13) non-profit organization, and donations to East 
View Cemetery are tax deductible.  
 


